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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am pleased to announce plans for our 2025 ski trip during the Easter holidays, departing school on Saturday 
5th April 2025 and returning on Saturday 12th April 2025. This is  We will be travelling to the wonderful resort 
of Passo Tonale in Italy and staying in the Hotel Eden. The trip will be led by Mrs Spence and organised 
through PGL Travel Ltd. This trip will be open for the current year 7 – 9 pupils only. 
 
What does it cost? 
The cost per person is £1600 which can be paid in instalments prior to the trip via ParentPay. This will 
include an initial non-refundable deposit of £150, followed by 5 payments of £290 in April, June, September, 
November and January 2025. 
   
The cost includes: 

• Return travel by air from Manchester airport 

• Return coach transfer from CLHS to the airport 

• 6 days skiing with 4 hours tuition per day with qualified instructors  

• Lift pass 

• Ski, boot and helmet hire  

• Full board accommodation 

• Winter sports insurance (details available on request and on the PGL website) 

• PGL Representative in resort  

• In-house evening entertainment package (e.g. quizzes, games) 

• Trip hoodie 

• Photo book 

• One beginners ski lesson at Kendal ski slope 
 
Meals en-route, optional evening activities (e.g. bowling, ice skating, swimming) and pocket money (no more 
than £5-£10 per day) are not included. 
 
What do I need to do next? 
There are a limited number of places available, so if you would like your child to go on the trip, please 
complete the expression of interest on Microsoft forms by Monday 19th February 2024. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=8jfX3t07d0eAvV75jyg8kBfn8gjH49ZCjZ70n-
ebvIVUQkJJRTM0NERXVEJHTjBST1pHRkJHU1hQSi4u 
 
If you have any questions regarding your child’s participation in the trip, please don’t hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Spence 
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